Creative Beginnings Parents,

Thank you to everyone who donated to the food drive in March. We were able to fill the food donation box 3 times with food and had a blast at parties to end our food unit. I also hope everyone had a quiet/relaxing spring break. We are looking forward to seeing everyone over the next few days!

As we head into month of April, we will feature our April classroom theme, "Learning Through Literature". Each week we will feature books by our favorite authors Mo Willems, James Dean, Eric Carle, Bill Martin Jr. and Dr. Seuss! We would also like to invite a few parents into class to read one of their favorite stories from when they were children! Please email the school if you would like to volunteer and we will send you a link to sign up. Parents will join us for the last 15 minutes of class to share their stories.









Classroom Reminders:

- The week of April 3rd is "The Week Of The Young Child". Keep an eye out as we celebrate in a special way each day. Music Monday, Tasty Tuesday, Work Together Wednesday and Artsy Thursday!
- We have started to venture outside on walking field trips, as the weather has started to improve! For your child's safety while at school, please always have your child wear closed-toed gym shoes and have a coat available.
- We have two upcoming field trips. The first is only for our Pre-K students who attend in the multiage class and either of the 2 afternoon classes. We are going to visit Dough Brothers Pizza in the building across from us on Thursday April 13th. While there we will have the opportunity to tour the restaurant and cook our own pizza for snack!
- The second is a school wide field trip to the library. Because of the size of our school we have split up the days. Our first trip is Wednesday April 26th for the Wed/Fr classes and both of the afternoon classes. On May 4th we will go with both Mon/Tu/Th morning and Multiage classes. We will have all families pick up and drop off at their normal times in the large meeting room of the library.
- Please be sure to fill out and return the necessary permission slips.
- New Family Yoga class this month on April 18th. One adult gets to join their student for their new exciting class! Together, each child and their adult will connect with each other through playful yoga poses, interactive games and mindful activities. (Cost for yoga class is \$20)
- Independent kids yoga for ages 4-10 on April 25th. (Cost for yoga class is \$20)
- Parent's Night Out April 21st. (Cost for PNO is \$25)

Summer Camps:

- Summer camp registration has begun. This year, our themes include "Under The Big Top- Circus", "Science and Discovery", We Dig Dinosaurs", "Disney Days", Weather All Around", and "Kindergarten Bootcamp" (incoming and rising kinders for this camp only please) Spaces for camps tend to go quickly, so we ask families to please fill out and return the attached registration page long with the registration fee to save your spot as soon as you know which camps you are interested in! All morning camps this year will be for students ages 3-6 years old.
- We will also be offering 3 school age camps this year! "Namaste Kids",
 "Science and Discovery" and We Dig Dinos". Please be sure to tell your
 friends with older children! All afternoon camps will be for students ages
 5-8 years old.

Important Dates in April

April 3rd - Tuition due

April 5th **and 6**th – MLB Day (wear your favorite baseball spirit wear!)

April 7th – No School for Easter break

April 11th – Book Reading with John Brey

April 13th – Field Trip to Dough Brothers

April 18th - Family Yoga

April 21st - Parent's Night Out 5-8pm

April 25th – Independent Yoga (ages 4-10)

April 26th – Library field trip Wed/Fr and

Pre-K Afternoon classes

April 27th **and 28**th – Wear your favorite character day

May 4th – Library field trip Mon/Tu/Th and Multiage classes

April

S	М	Т	W	Т	F	S
2	3	4	5	6	7	8
9	10	11	12	13	14	15
16	17	18	19	20	21	22
23	24	25	26	27	28	29
30	1	2	3	4	5	6

As always, please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Ms. Kristy